The Governor

Reserve Bank of New Zealand
2 The Terrace

PO Box 2498

Wellington 6140

New Zealand

Re — Central Bank Digital Currency.

Dear Sir

I wish to convey to you my opinion of your CBDC.
In a word it stinks !

The way in which the current survey was penned is an insult to our intellect. Not once did you ask
if I wanted a CBDC. I do not. Your spin-doctoring of the CBDC proposal into “Digital Cash” is an
affront. You can not dress it up with a pink bow and lipstick and expect us to accept it. Apig,isa
pig, is a pig however you spin it. As Kiwis we value our freedom and we will not compromise that.
We will never agree to give you the power to control us via the New Zealand currency.

It is not the people of NZ’s fault that in 1971 you let all the western currencies be decoupled from
the gold standard creating the current fiat system. Fractional reserve banking and accounting was
not of our making, you did that. But we are expected to accept rampant inflation and a reduction of
our wealth, our prosperity, due to your deliberate actions.

We have zero trust in government at this time, and that means you. Our current “Natbour ©
administration is but the right wing of the bird created by the WEF in Davos and so ably driven into
the ground by the Arden government. We do not accept your fear porn any more. You fooled us all
once with deadly injections, mandates, and the western world in lock-step. No more.

We will not accept your CDBC in what ever “form” you dress it up in.
On our $5 note, featuring one of New Zealand’s greatest achievers, Ed Hillary, it says “THIS NOTE
IS LEGAL TENDER FOR FIVE DOLLARS” itis signed by the Governor (Reserve Bank of New

Zealand). Itis time that we, the people, held you to that promise, for now and for all time.

And, we will !

Regards,

Redacted under 9(2)(a)

Dave Stephens
(NZ Citizen)

Redacted under 9(2)(a)






